
TERM 1 : FRIDAY 2
FEBRUARY 2018

YEAR 4 BAND PROGRAM
Our Music Program is about to get into full swing!

Week 3 this term will see the beginning of our Year 4 Music Program for 2018. All Year 4 students
will be allocated a musical instrument, which is devised through a thorough testing scheme to
ensure students are given an instrument most suited to their abilities and musical preferences.
This testing process will be completed next week, and then instrument allocations will occur in
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Week 3.

Under the direction of professional tutors, they will learn how to play their instrument throughout
the year.

This is the fourth year the College will be running this exciting program, and over the past 3
years it has proved to be a very successful program, allowing many students to discover hidden
talents! 

Mr Byron Mark
Ensembles Manager
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